

Schellin, Sharon (DCOZ)

From: Avitabile, David <DAvitabile@goulstonstorrs.com>
Sent: Sunday, October 04, 2015 9:10 PM
To: Schellin, Sharon (DCOZ)
Subject: Fwd: Hillel followup

FYI. Evidence of ANC consent.

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: Patrick Kennedy <patrickkennedydc@gmail.com>
Date: October 4, 2015 at 8:56:46 PM EDT
To: "Avitabile, David" <DAvitabile@goulstonstorrs.com>
Subject: Re: Hillel followup

Hi David,

The ANC consents. Still haven't been able to reach Marina, but will try again in AM.

Thanks,

Patrick

On Oct 4, 2015 7:53 PM, "Avitabile, David" <DAvitabile@goulstonstorrs.com> wrote:

Patrick,

Hope you have had a good weekend. Just following up to (a) make sure you saw that the Church and Hillel asked to stick with the original decision date of November 9 and just extend our date for filing our posthearing submission to October 19 (meaning we'll go to the ANC this month) and (b) see if you were able to get Marina to agree to the postponement on behalf of FBA.

If you could reply to this email to confirm that the ANC agrees to the proposed postponement, that would be helpful. I can then forward the email to Sharon Schellin. Alternatively, you could email Sharon directly, but I am happy to save you a step.

Thanks so much.